
 

Kingman Main Street | Minutes 
Meeting date | time  January 9, 2020  | 6:00pm | Meeting location The Powerhouse 

AGENDA TOPICS 

General Business                                         

• Six board members were present at the meeting 
• Jamie Stehly gave a brief overview of The Main Street program 
• Treasurer’s Report: Current balance: $10,353.76 
• 2020 Planning meeting Sunday at 1:00 at The Powerhouse 
• New KMS Donation Cans should be going out to businesses this week 

Design     

• Downtown brochure maps have been distributed to businesses. If businesses want more, they can 
contact City of Kingman Tourism at The Powerhouse to purchase more. 

Economic Vitality 

• Small Business Development Center has some upcoming trainings 
o January 23, 2020 Façade Improvement Program 9:00 a. m. – 10:00 a.m. at The Powerhouse 
o January 15, 2020 Online Sales Tax Payments Webinar 12:00 p. m. – 1:00 p. m. 
o January 22, 2020 Business Compliance Clinic Webinar 12:00 p. m. – 1:00 p. m. 
o More information is available at www.mohave.edu/sbdc 

• City of Kingman Economic Development has been personally distributing applications for the Façade 
Improvement and Parklets/Pedlets Programs, and their website has been updated, so check it out. 

Announcements: Volunteer sign-up sheets are at West of 3rd ~ Presentation at The Museum “For the Love of 
Turquoise” 1-11-20 at 2:00 p.m. ~ Chamber Mixers 1-16-20 at 6:00 p.m. at 7000 Flightline Dr. at The Airport ~ 1-
23-20 Sunrise Mixer 7:00 a.m. at Chicago Title ~ Jim Hinckley presentation at Calicos on 1-15-20 at 7:30 a.m. ~ 
Kingman Center for the Arts has restructured The Art Hub 6 weeks of gallery showing and then 6 weeks of 
instruction. 

Next meeting: Thursday February 13, 2020 

Organization   

• Kingman’s Got Talent was tabled for now. 
• Turquoise Festival is June 20, 2020. Funds for renting both Metcalf and Locomotive Park, event 

permit and alcohol permit were approved, for a total of $210. 

 

Promotion  

• Sea Dog Merchants has offered to pay all up front costs for Kingman Main Street t-shirts. 
Shirts will then be available for purchase from them. 

• The Cookie Crawl was a great success. Revenue of $6161.80 was generated. Most of the  
feedback from the businesses has been positive. The committee is meeting next week to  
debrief and begin plans for the 2020 event.        
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